Chigwell Row Refurbishment

When the flooring of the Men’s Showers was taken up it revealed something of a horror story.
This has resulted in extra works being necessary and the showers being out of action until
23rd March. The work is progressing well and | am sure that it will be worth the wait. Can you
please use your circulation list to notify as many people as possible that there will be no
shower facilities for Men or Women at Chigwell Row until 23rd March. There will still be
access to the tea room during the intervening period. Regards Les



